71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

lst Pebruary, 1935,

Dear Sirs,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of ¥r.Seorer's
K. letter of the 3lst ult.imb regarding the su;'fge‘stad arrangément
at the Junctiom of the main deck after shortening in the

and note that 1t is now the tl

case of the Steamer "MANGALORZBy

Builders! intention tn adhere generally to the prinsiple
embodled in the proposal approved on the 15&: Decem’ber la.st
in respect of the s.s.'aawgvaqﬂ
ﬂnnking Jou for your attention in the matter,
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Surveyers,

HIDDLESBROUGH .




